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June 7, 2023 
 
Dear Wonderful Nazareth Parents, 
 

NAZARETH SCHOOL PRAYER 
Lord Jesus, 

You were once a child in the Holy Family of Nazareth. 
We are gathered as a family at Nazareth School. 

Bless San Diego, our city. 
Preserve it from violence and hatred. 

Bless our school and all who come here. 
Guide and strengthen the teachers and all who work here. 
Help us to be kind to one another and cheerful each day. 

Fill us with your Holy Spirit, so that we may grow in your 
love, and learn to love one another. 

Amen 
 

Holy Family of Nazareth, 
Watch over us and protect us. 

 
Thank you for an absolutely amazing Nazareth School year. We thank all of the teachers, staff, parents 
and students for their tremendous dedication to Nazareth School. In the month of June, we celebrate all of 
the Core Values of the Sisters of Nazareth - respect, hospitality, love, justice, compassion and patience. 
We are blessed to have the Sisters of Nazareth as our guiding light, their support ensures Nazareth School 
will continue to live our faithful Mission.  Today, a special congratulations goes out to all of our amazing 
Sunflowers, Buzzy Bees and Kindergarteners who celebrated their promotions today. It was a joy seeing 
their smiling faces at the ceremonies. 
 
It is with great pride we announce that this week Nazareth School received the official 6-year full 
certification of accreditation from the Western Catholic Education Association and the Western 
Association of Schools and Colleges. Yesterday, this monumental accomplishment was celebrated by 
every class, as it validates the high quality of Catholic education enjoyed by our students. Together we are 
living our mission: Nazareth School, “A school with a Mission,” develops faith-filled learners who are 
guided by the Core Values of the Sisters of Nazareth, providing academic excellence rooted in Catholic 
tradition. 
  
May you all have a very blessed summer and we can’t wait to see everyone’s smiling faces on August 21, 
2023. Please come visit us this summer, the office hours are listed in the Nazareth News. 
 
 
God Bless,  
 
Mrs. René Coons  
Principal 
Nazareth School 
 
Holy Family of Nazareth 
Watch over us and protect us. 
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